



BATH CITY SUPPORTERS SOCIETY

INTERIM GENERAL MEETING (IGM) ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Society Member

This is a short note to invite all Bath City Supporters' Society members to the imminent IGM for 2017/18. We are a members-driven organisation and we encourage you to fully participate in the Society's activities and help to build a stronger Bath City FC.

INTERIM GENERAL MEETING: TUESDAY 16th Jan 2018

The Society will hold its interim general meeting at <u>7.30pm</u>, <u>Tuesday 16th Jan 2018 in Randall's bar, Twerton Park BA2 1DB</u>. The meeting will cover:

- A summary of achievements and activities.
- Any "Members' Votes" (non-binding motions) submitted to the Society Board*
- Q&A

*If you would like to submit a motion for debate, please fill in and return the attached form to Michael Clayton, Supporters Society, Bath City FC, Twerton Park, BA2 1DB, <u>by Friday 5th Jan 2018</u>. You can also email it to bathcitysocietycommittee@gmail.com.

Members' votes are non-binding (unlike AGM resolutions), but the Society Board is bound to consider and respond to any members' votes that pass.

NEXT STEPS

Members will be able to vote for motions by postal ballot and online (via e-mail). Likewise, it is possible to submit questions for the Q&A by post or my e-mail.

Finally, you have been sent this by post as we do not have an email address for you. If you have one, I would be very grateful if you could send it to us at bathcitysocietycommittee@gmail.com – we will then add you to our mailing list.

To learn more about the Society, its rules, activities and policies, please visit bathcitysociety.org or ask us a question at bathcitysocietycommittee@gmail.com.

Best wishes

Emma Sparks

Secretary, Bath City Supporters' Society